
Dear St. Theresa Families:

This year we will continue to offer each of our students the Backpack Buddies program. This
program is designed to provide children and their families with easy to prepare food over the
weekends when they do not have access to school meals.

If this support will be helpful to your family, please complete the form below and return it to your
child’s teacher. Your participation is optional.

If you choose to participate, your child will receive a backpack filled with non-perishable items
that your family can use over the weekend. The backpacks will be sent home every Friday and
will need to be brought back to school on Monday to be refilled for the following weeks.

If you have any questions about the Backpack Program, please contact Ms. Custer at
515-277-0178 ext 101 or email mcuster@stsdsm.com.

___________________________________________________ ______________________
Parent/guardian signature date

___________________________________________________ ______________________
Parent/guardian printed name

Names of children in the home:

________________________________ ________________________
Child’s name Teacher

________________________________ _________________________
Child’s name Teacher

________________________________ ________________________
Child’s name Teacher

How many children in your home? ______________________
Do you have any special food needs? Allergies? If so, what are they?
____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

mailto:mcuster@stsdsm.com

